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May 12, 2012
Dear Mr. Hall,

As per our telephonic conversation yesterday, I have ceased production of the goods we supply to your corporation. We are officially stopping producing these goods at the end of this month. We would suggest that you contact Unique Agency, a corporation that offers the same products and are reasonably priced as we did.

We really wish to thank your patronage with our corporation. It was always a pleasure dealing with and assisting you with your orders of cartridges and toners.

We wish you all the very best in your future businesses. Please feel free to call us in case we need to finalize some paperwork and to completely close our accounts.

Thanks & Regards

Steve Smith
Chief Executive Officer
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